THANK YOU LETTER FROM CEO THOMAS REYNOLDS OF NORTHWEST
HARVEST FOR OUR $5000 CONTRIBUTION DURING COVID-19 RESPONSE
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April 23, 2020

Jagdish Sharma

Indo American Friendship Forum Foundation (IAFFF)
15815 30" Dr SE

Mill Creek, WA 98012

Dear Jagdish,

Thank you for your generous gift of $5,000, which we received on April 17, 2020. Please extend my deep
appreciation to all at the IAFFF. We are especially grateful for your support of Northwest Harvest and those
we serve during this challenging time. Your gift will help make sure everyone in Washington can have healthy
food on our tables, throughout this health crisis and beyond.

Your generosity and concern for our community allows stories like this to be told:

“Thank you for the lunches. We love them and my brothers and sister and me get super
excited when my Mom comes to pick up them. Thank you for the food. Mom is not working
anymore.”

-From a thankful 8-year-old

“I just wanted to say those boxes that were delivered were absolutely amazing. | was able to
deliver these to 5 different residential programs serving youth experiencing homelessness and
was met with so many smiles and words of gratitude. Thank you for what you are doing,
thank you for supporting us in this work and know the impact is real!”

-From a partner program

Thank you for your partnership in this important work.

Best regards,

,/77'@_\

Thomas Reynolds
Chief Executive Officer

TAX RECEIPT: This letter serves as your receipt for tax purposes. No goods or services were exchanged for this gift uniess otherwise noted, Northwest Harvest
is @ 501(c)(3) non-profit organization — Tax ID# 91-0826037. NWH has been owarded a Charity Navigator 4-Star Raling, o Better Business Bureou Accredited
Charity Seal, and GuideStar Platinum-level participation.




